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New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

17 June 2019

Mr William Vatovec
Email;

Dear Mr Vatovec,

Re: Bylong Coal Project (SSD 6367)
| refer to your phone call on 17 June 2019.

Please be advised that the Panel has granted the time extension requested earlier today for
KEPCO to have five additional working days to provide comment on the updated GML
Heritage Advice.

The revised closing date for comment is COB Thursday 27th June.

Kind regards

Sam MclLean
Executive Director- Secretariat

Independent Planning Commission NSW
1 Elizabeth Street

2000






